
We would like to welcome patients from Rashmi and Tyn-y-
Coed surgeries, who have been allocated to our practice and became 
patients on our list in May 2017 and March 2018 respectively. Please 
ensure that you inform any specialist or hospital department which 
you are under their care that your GP surgery has changed to 
Cadwgan Surgery. Thank you. 

  

 
 


